
About the presentation: 

Child Matters and Community Networks Aotearoa are 
jointly delivering a nationwide roadshow providing 
presentations to volunteers and volunteering 
organisations.   

This roadshow will provide education and information 
to those in the volunteering and community sectors to 
assist in understanding roles and responsibilities when 
engaging with children and provide access to 
resources to assist in developing safe child protection 
systems and environments. 

This presentation is aimed at: 
 Volunteers 
 Community sector organisations 
 Community organisation Board members 
 

 

 

Presentation outline: 

 Introduction to the Vulnerable Children 
Act (2014) and how this impacts on 
volunteers and volunteering 
organisations 

 The  importance of organisational child 
protection policies  and how to 
implement these to keep children, 
volunteers and community groups safe 

 Overview of child abuse in NZ 

 Understand the role we play in keeping 
children in their communities safe 

 Provision of reference material to 
support the development of Child 
Protection Policies, safety checking and 
safe working practices 

 

 

Roadshow for Volunteers and Volunteering 

Organisations: 

Your responsibility in safeguarding children  

For more information contact Ros Rice at Community Networks Aotearoa   
04 4723364 or eo@communitynetworksaotearoa.org.nz 

  

Date  7 June 2017  

Time  11am—12:30pm 

Location  Invercargill 

Cost  Free 

To enrol click here  

https://www.tfaforms.com/4605186

